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W/E 04th July 2022 

 
Dear All, 
 
Many thanks to everyone who managed to watch Sports Day on Friday, it was lovely to see so many of you 
back in school. The children were (as ever) superb and it was an extremely uplifting day for the staff. A 
special thanks should go to the PTA who somehow overcame ‘technical difficulties’ to provide over 100 
beef burgers and over 100 hot dogs to keep the masses happy! 

We have had a couple of Covid-19 cases over the weekend. Current guidelines state that if your child is 
unwell, keep them off school, if not, they may come in as usual. There is no requirement to test. 

We are looking forward to the KS1 Pirate Day tomorrow. Diamond and Topaz children are welcome to 
come to school dressed as a pirate for the day rather than wearing school uniform: swimming will happen 
as usual.  

Finally, many thanks to our very own David Solomons who has donated a pre-release copy of his new book 
‘A Beginner’s Guide to Ruling the Galaxy’ to our school library. Do please buy a copy from any good book 
store or from Amazon. David is an extremely popular writer whose books are both hilarious and extremely 
engaging. 

 

Have a great week, 

Nigel 
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